
(o 
 
 
 
 

CHAMBERS OF 
REBECCA R. PALLMEYER 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS 
219 SOUTH DEARBORN STREET 

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60604 

 
 
 
 
 
 

312-435-5600 

 
 
 
 

December 5, 2022 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Friends:  
  

Two individuals have tested positive for COVID-19.  The first individual was last in the 
Dirksen Building on November 30, 2022 and was on the 2nd and 10th floors. The second 
individual was last in the building on December 1, 2022 and was on the 20th floor.   Persons who 
had contact have been notified.   

 
As always:  Please continue exercising caution, wearing masks when appropriate in public 

settings, getting vaccinations, and washing your hands frequently.  Stay home if you have any 
symptoms.  Thanks again for your work and for your efforts to protect yourselves and others.    
  
       Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 
 


